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| am an Eagle and | Soar

A Note from the Principal:

June 14,2024
Rock Creek Community,

Thank you all for a fabulous 23-24 school year. Our students, staff, and families have worked hard to
ensure student growth was at the forefront of our time together. Our Eagles enjoyed class celebrations,
PTO events, new friendships and so much more this year. We hope you have a wonderful summer
break and find time to rest and relax as we will see you again in August!

Marianne Norman

Principal RCE



Rock Creek Summer Office Hours:

June 24-July 28,2024 9:00-3:00

July 1- August 4, 2024 - The Rock Creek Office will be closed

August 5- August 23, 2024 - Monday-Thursday 9:00-3:00 (Closed on Fridays)

School Resumes on August 28, 2004

A Note from our Nurse;

Dear Eagle Families,

As this school year comes to a close, | wanted to reach out to remind you that, if over the summer break there are
any updates/ changes to your child’s health that will impact their day at school, please be sure to email
RCNurse@TahomaSD.US, so that | may update health files and advise on next steps if applicable. All
medications & medical paperwork are due to be delivered to the Health Office NO LATER than 8/28/2024. For any
life-threatening diagnosis - it is essential that | have this, if not it may delay your child’s ability to be on campus.

Please note that medications should NOT be sent to school with a child. All medications including over the
counter products needed during the school day, must have a written order by a Licensed Healthcare Provider.
Please read the Parent/Guardian section in the Medications Needed For School link below.

If you need to print any medical forms for next school year, please see the links below.
ASTHMA: School Asthma Plan and Medication Orders - BoardDocs

LIFE-THREATENING ALLERGY: LIFE-THREATENING ALLERGY CARE PLAN - SharpSchool
MEDICATION NEEDED FOR SCHOOL: Authorization for Administration of Medication at School - BoardDocs

Is your child up to date on their Inmunizations?? For Washington state vaccine information, see Required

Immunizations for School Year 2023-2024 - WA.gov Sign up here for MylRMobile - MyIR Mobile (My Immunization

Record) to access your student’s immunization records.

Thank you for your partnership in keeping our little Eagles healthy and learning at school this year ... Have a safe
and wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

Jessica Walcott, LPN

School Nurse

Rock Creek Elementary School
Phone: 425-413-3351

Fax: 425-413-3355


https://go.boarddocs.com/wa/tahoma/Board.nsf/files/9T5P4962BF1E/$file/3419F-1%20School%20Asthma%20Plan%20and%20Medication%20Orders%20012615.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss19.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_168727/File/Life_threatening_allergy_form.pdf
https://go.boarddocs.com/wa/tahoma/Board.nsf/files/BHLQPS68FDF5/$file/3416F1%20Authorization%20for%20Administration%20of%20Medication%20at%20School.pdf
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2023-01/348-295-ParentSchoolChart2023-2024.pdf
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2023-01/348-295-ParentSchoolChart2023-2024.pdf
http://myir.net/

/mportant Dales o

Remember
Aug 19 Student class placement available
Aug 26 Teacher Meet and Greet 5:00-6:30 @ Rock Creek
Aug 28 First Day of School (First - Fifth Grade)
Sept 2 No School - Labor Day
Sept 3 First Day of Kindergarten

Rock Creek school hours have been updated for the 24/25 school year-
School Starts 9:10 - Student dismissal 3:40

For 2024-25 (alendar Highlights visit the Tahoma School District site

Nutrition Services:
For weekly menus and more, visit the Nutrition Services website or phone 425-413-3450 or 425-413-3452

A Note from the PE Staff:

A Huge THANK YOU to all the volunteers who supported our Rock Creek students and helped to put on an
awesome Field Day! Thank you to the RC PTO for providing popsicles and water for the students and volunteers.

Did you Miss School Picture Orders?

Dear Parents,

Thank you for the opportunity to photograph your children! We loved seeing all the smiles... With the school
year behind us, we are sending this one final notice to do a little "summer cleaning" Did you forget to order your
students' photos? Or their class pictures? Here is a link you can use to do so:

https://fs4.formsite.com/FireFly/form15/index.html


https://cdnsm5-ss19.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_168561/File/our%20district/School%20Year%20Calendars/2024-25/2024-25%20School%20Calendar%20Highlights.pdf
https://www.tahomasd.us/departments/nutrition_services
https://fs4.formsite.com/FireFly/form15/index.html

Congratulations to our 5th Grade Eagles!
Have an amazing Summer!




